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The 50th anniversary of the establishment of
diplomatic relations between Hungary and the
Philippines called for a highly special
celebration, which was officially hosted by the
embassy of Hungary in Manila. A promising
future for both nations as it continues to forge
stronger ties, declares the Hungarian
Ambassador, Ms. Titanilla Toth.

Last September 28 the 50th anniversary held a
party at Grand Hyatt. The speech was delivered in
the presence of the Honorable Senate President
Juan Miguel Zubiri, Prime Minister's
Commissioner Zsolt V. Németh, Foreign Secretary
Enrique A. Manalo, and Ambassador Titanilla
Tóth. It highlighted the diplomatic exchanges,
cultures, and business ventures between the two
countries. The discussions provided captivating
and informative information that increased
understanding and interest, particularly for PNI
International Corporation.

More than a hundred Filipino workers from PNI
International are currently deployed in Hungary to
work in various industries. PNI International is
very thrilled to see how these trade and economic
ties develop in the next years. PNI International
Corporation is looking forward and aims to
establish new partnerships and opportunities
because of these events. 
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We are thrilled to provide you with an update on
one of the highlights of Hungarikum Week – the
Hungarian-Philippine Roundtable Discussion on
Understanding Trends and Future Directions in
the Labor Force. This engaging event saw the
active participation of PNI International, together
with the participation of the DMW - Department
of Migrant Workers officials OIC Hans Cacdac,
USEC Patricia Caunan, ASEC Felicitas Bay, Milan
Labor Attache Corina Bunag and HUngarian
Ministry of Foreign Affairs Deputy State Secretary
Katalin Bihari. "

The Hungarian Embassy's Hungarikum Week
commemorated half a century of strong and
fruitful diplomatic ties between these two nations.
PNI's involvement as a major sponsor reaffirms
our commitment to fostering international
relationships and supporting cultural exchange.

PNI International express heartfelt gratitude to the
Hungarian Embassy for giving us the honor of being
a part of this significant celebration.

Our participation as a Major Sponsor reflects our
dedication to supporting initiatives that promote
cultural awareness and cooperation between
nations. We are grateful for the opportunity to be
part of such a significant event and look forward to
continued collaboration with the Hungarian
Embassy.


